
From: steve macdonald   

Sent: December 4, 2020 9:26 AM 

To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: 19 Dawson 

 

Hi Chad my name is Steve Macdonald and I live at ## Passmore and i`am against the application for 

rezoning of 19 DAWSON IN Stoney Creek 

  

Steve Macdonald 

Stoney Creek 
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